	A message from Adam Morgan, M.D. (Laboratory Medical Director | SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital - Madison) ...
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	Phosphorus Critical Value Change
Notification Date: 4/7/2025
Effective Date: 5/15/2025

	
SUBJECT: Elimination of High Serum/Plasma Phosphorus Critical Value 

On May 15, 2025, Wisconsin SSM laboratories will remove the high Critical value for Serum/Plasma Phosphorus which currently is ≥8.0 mg/dL. 
Values of <1.0 mg/dL will continue to be considered critical and communicated following the critical value policy.

This change has been reviewed and approved by the SMM Medical Executive Committee.

Please communicate with colleagues and staff in your area accordingly.

Please direct questions or comments to:
	Molly Gurney, M.D.
Assistant Laboratory Medical Director, Chemistry
SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital Madison
Office: (608) 258-6914
molly.gurney@ssmhealth.com

	



Thank you,
Adam Morgan, M.D.
Laboratory Medical Director
Pathology, SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital Madison
700 South Park Street
Madison, WI 53715
Office: (608) 258-6914
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